
P R E - L O V E D 
U N I F O R M  S H O P

F R E E  D R E S S  D AY

F R I D AY  1 3  D E C E M B E R

Want to sell your no longer required uniforms but need them right up 
until the last day?

Well we have the solution!

Friday 13 December - the last day of school - will be a

NO GOLD COIN Free Dress Day!

This gives families the opportunity to get together all their laundered, 
no longer required uniforms and drop them into school on the last  

day for processing.

WHEN DROPPING YOUR UNIFORMS OFF PLEASE ENSURE:
You leave adequate time to complete the necessary paperwork 
when dropping off (or, please email us and request a form so you 

can fill it out before you come)
Have your bank account details on you. We are unable to process 

any uniforms if we have not received bank details.

You can drop off your uniforms to the back of Corporate Services 
from 8am on Friday 13 December through until 2pm.

Uniforms will be processed in order of receipt and, whilst every 
effort will be made to process all uniforms on the day, please 
understand that pro cessing may not be finalised until the end of 

the first week of school holidays.


